Anderson, Alan

From: Barber, Kyle

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 10:15 AM
To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: FW: 710 W. Lincoln St., Stuttgart AR
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Alan

See the emails below regarding Stuttgart.

Kyle Barber

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
(501) 682-0823

From: Barber, Kyle

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 4:42 PM

To: Johnson, Miles; Healey, Richard; McDonald, Scott; Bolenbaugh, Jason; Henderson, Steve; McCabe, Kerri
Subject: RE: 710 W. Lincoln St., Stuttgart AR

Tommy Lawson, the Manager of Stuttgart Water Works, just returned my call. He acknowledged that the SSO at 710
Lincoln is a city issue and said that it was reported to ADEQ.

He said that they received heavy rain and that the location in question is in a low lying area. Mr. Lawson mentioned that
they are working to fix their I&l issues, but that the progress has been slow. Mr. Lawson’s number is 870-674-7115.

Kyle Barber

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
(501) 682-0823

From: Johnson, Miles

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 11:47 AM

To: Barber, Kyle

Subject: FW: 710 W. Lincoln St., Stuttgart AR

Kyle,
In Alan’s absence, would you please give the City a call?

Miles Johnson

Enforcement Coordinator
Office of Water Quality



Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: (501) 682-0631
Email: johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us

From: McCabe, Kerri

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 11:40 AM

To: Healey, Richard; Johnson, Miles; McDonald, Scott
Cc: Bolenbaugh, Jason; Henderson, Steve

Subject: FW: 710 W. Lincoln St., Stuttgart AR

Richard,

Melissa took this complaint regarding an overflow for the City of Stuttgart. Could you please have an EA call the City to
see if this is their line causing issues or issues at the private service line? If it is a service line, we will forward to ADH. If
it is the City, we will wait for feedback from Enforcement Branch. Please let us know. Thank you.

Kerri McCabe

Inspector Supervisor

ADEQ — Water Division

Field Services — Inspection Branch

Office — (501) 682-0642

Work Cell — (501) 352-5641

Fax —(501) 682-0880

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
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From: McConnell, Melissa

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 10:49 AM
To: McCabe, Kerri; Bolenbaugh, Jason
Subject: 710 W. Lincoln St., Stuttgart AR



